
TTUSD rescinds layoff notices
Layoffs at Tahoe Truckee Unified School District have been
rescinded by a unanimous vote of the board.

The tentative agreement between the district and the Tahoe
Truckee  Education  Association  allowed  for  the  vote  to  go
forward April 25.

The new agreement includes provisions for an early retirement
incentive  and  two  to  three  furlough  days  next  year.  The
agreement also includes a reduction of six teaching positions
– a result attributed to enrollment decline that will likely
be absorbed by the retirements.

 — Lake Tahoe News staff report
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